From: Matt Aro

To: Scanlon, Amy

Subject: St. Paul"s photos for Landmark"s Commission
Date: Monday, December 05, 2011 9:58:09 AM
Amy,

Would you please send this link to the Landmark’s commission members regarding the St. Paul’s
proposal? The members should see the existing chapel, in person if possible. It is the best work of
Peters and Martinsons Architects. Zane Williams and | took these shots over the past couple
months.

Matt,
| created a Lightroom gallery of the St Paul's images at:

http://www.zanewilliamsphotography.com/stpauls
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